From: Cherry, Tracie
To: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD

Cc: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD; Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD; Murphy, Kathleen A, EMNRD

 Subject:
 [EXT] RE: Remuda SWD #1 (30-015-44388)

 Date:
 Tuesday, March 10, 2020 3:28:00 PM

Thanks for the reply Phillip. Since this is requesting a transfer of an existing SWD order, does it have to go through the full C-108 process again? Per the information I was given (from a meeting between XTO and NMOCD on 07/30/2019), a replacement well was to be drilled with two years; the SWD permit would be transferable. Also, XTO would like some guidance on just how far the new well could be located from the original for the disposal order to remain in effect (50', 100', 1000').

What will be the best way to approach this? A letter requesting transfer of the permit submitted via the fee portal, accompanied by the design of the new well and new AOR (and notice if any needed)?

I appreciate your help. Have a good afternoon....Tracie

From: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD [mailto:Phillip.Goetze@state.nm.us]

Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2020 11:23 AM

To: Cherry, Tracie < Tracie_Cherry@xtoenergy.com>

Cc: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD < DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>; Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

<Baylen.Lamkin@state.nm.us>; Murphy, Kathleen A, EMNRD

<KathleenA.Murphy@state.nm.us>

Subject: RE: Remuda SWD #1 (30-015-44388)

External Email - Think Before You Click

Tracie:

Since this will be a new C-108 application, it will be processed through the fee portal. This will place the application in the OCD database, at which point, someone will be assigned for review – either in ABQ or SF. PRG

From: Cherry, Tracie < <u>Tracie_Cherry@xtoenergy.com</u>>

Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2020 10:07 AM

To: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD < Phillip.Goetze@state.nm.us>

Subject: [EXT] Remuda SWD #1 (30-015-44388)

Good morning Phillip.

I have a few questions concerning this SWD. You and James (and a few others) had lengthy discussions on this well....it had a few issues. It was agreed the SWD permit could be transferred to a new well if this one was redrilled; we are now ready to start planning a new

well.

It was brought to my attention that you are now in Albuquerque....do I need to work with you (since you handled this) or Santa Fe?

Thank you sir....Tracie

Tracie J Cherry Regulatory Coordinator Direct number 432-221-7379

